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Happy Spring! 

Well, it looks like our Salad Supper might have a Fall 

theme this year instead of Spring. 

The board met via Zoom (thank you Kyra) and will 

continue to meet for the next few months until we are able 

to get together again. We are optimistic, continuing to plan 

for our show. 

Due to the fact that we were not able to hold elections last 

month, Kay and I have agreed to stay in our elected 

positions for one more year; we do have openings for a VP 

of Programs and a VP of Events.  Please contact me if you 

are interested in volunteering for either of these positions. 

I am sure most of you watched the Facebook video – what 

an amazing job Rob! I have received e-mails (via our 

website) from New Hampshire to Northern California 

asking about our guild, offering to drop off fabric and 

requesting masks. In response to most of them, I had to 

explain we are in DeKalb, IL not DeKalb, GA        

I hope everyone is doing OK and am looking forward to 

when we will be able to meet again! 

Take care, Jennifer 

Our Mission Statement: 

To promote 

the fellowship 

and art of quilting 
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There will be no meeting in May, but we hope to meet again soon.  In the meantime…keep sewing! 

 

As the quarantine continued, we kept making masks.  Things are winding down for now, but we 

broke 5,000 masks and got a lot of exposure through the Facebook video featuring our little 

group….and many thank you notes from local groups! 
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MAY MEETING  
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 Keep your fingers crossed!  We are still in good shape to have the quilt show.  It may look a 

little different, but we can handle that.   

While you are cleaning, be sure to put away stuff for the boutique for the show, e.g. old 

patterns, fat quarters, books, etc.  We’ll collect those in September. 

Keep making projects to display at the show!  Stay healthy. 

Kathi Davis - Harvest of Quilts 2020 Chair 

quiltshow@dcqg.org 

 Each month a new block will be introduced.  Following the directions of size and color, for each 

block you contribute at our next meeting, your name will be put into a drawing.  At the end of the 

evening, one lucky member will go home 

with all the blocks for that 

Month!  Remember, there’s no pressure. 

Make as many blocks as you’d like!  Think 

of it as a way to learn new skills and try 

new patterns.  

     The March through May blocks were a 

pattern courtesy of Jordan fabrics, called Sister’s Choice, shown above.  Have you made any of these 

blocks?  We hope to raffle them off when we next meet.  

 

For June, we are sharing a free pattern from Moda Block Heads 3 by Robin Pickens called Blooming 

Love.  We will be sewing the 8-inch block for quilt lotto. Use any colors you like for the “flower” 

and a white or light neutral for the background. 

 

JUNE QUILT LOTTO BLOCK 

 

HARVEST OF QUILTS 2020 

 

mailto:quiltshow@dcqg.org
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Tell us a little bit about yourself.  I’m Cheryl Pearre 

(pronounced Pear-re), I am an Independent 

Transformational Health & Wellness Coach and owner of 

the The Pearre Project.  I have been married to my 

wonderful husband for 34 years we have two daughters and 

5 granddaughters. 

How long have you been a guild member?  I have been a 

guild member since February 2020 – One meeting before 

the State of Illinois went to lock down  

How long have you been sewing?  I began sewing as a 

child hand making all my Barbies clothes while my great 

aunt peddled her sewing projects on an old singer. I 

remember the first time I was behind a sewing machine I 

could barely reach and peddle. 

What was your first project? After the Barbie clothes, I 

continued to sew and spent one summer with her making 

multiple Raggedy Ann and Andy Dolls. 

 

Favorite Colors? All of them.  Really how could you pick one?  I do like vibrant colors as well as 

monochromatic. 

 

Least favorite color?  While I love the color, black is very hard to work with as my eyes just don’t 

see it well.  

On what are you currently working?  A surprise quilt for my cousin – Vincent Van Gogh’s 

Sunflowers  

Any other hobbies or interests?  I also enjoy cooking, learning new healthy recipes, and cross-

country motorcycling. (Yes, I ride my own 😊) 

 

GETTING TO KNOW…CHERYL PEARRE 

 

A friendly reminder… 

Baby quilts made for the Rockford NICU Center should be 47” x 54” 
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Mailing Address:     DCQG 

P.O. Box 385 

Sycamore IL 60178  
 

Email Address:       info@dcqg.org 

 

New Meeting Location:     Federated Church 

612 W. State St. 

Sycamore IL 60178 

Meeting Info:   

• Meetings are held the 4th Thursday of the month, January through October, with an annual Christmas 

Party in December. 

• Doors open at 6:30pm for gathering to meet and greet, with the meeting beginning at 7pm.       

       

 

GUILD INFO 

 

Find us on Facebook! 

Search for “Dekalb County 

Quilters Guild Group” 

And click join for 

conversations, sharing, and 

fun! 

Do you have a tip or trick you’d like to share? 

Something you’d like to buy or sell in Classified ads? 

PLEASE email us! 

DCQGnews@gmail.com 

mailto:info@dcqg.org
mailto:DCQGnews@gmail.com

